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17th April 
 
 

 

 Addendum for HPMV Permits 
 

This Addendum is issued to High Productivity Motor Vehicle (HPMV) Permit Holders to cover 

the detour route during the proposed new road layout of State Highway 3 New Plymouth, during 

construction from Monday 28th April 2025 until Wednesday 28th May  2025 or until the detour 

route is removed (whichever comes sooner) 24 hours a day. 

Through this Addendum, New Plymouth District Council as the Road Controlling Authority 

permit vehicles to use the following detour route: 

 

• High Street West – Cracroft Street – Mclean street -  and vice versa.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Authorised Issuing Officer 
 

 
 
 

(Signature) 

Rachel field 

 

17 April 2025 

(Name) 
 

 
(Date) 

Permit Issuing Officer (Designation) 

(for) NZ Transport Agency (Controlling Authority) 
Nelson (Location) 

 

 
Cc: NZ Police – Commercial Vehicle Safety 


